
Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 

2023 Camp Carlo Scholarship Application 

 
The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston has money available for those who have trouble 

finding necessary funds for camp. 

Please Submit An Application In Addition To Filling Out This Form. 

 
Financial Scholarships for Camp Carlo are awarded to campers who are in financial need and would not have 

the opportunity to experience a faith based camp without financial support from our generous donors. The 

Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston and the Camp Carlo Memorial Fund are honored to extend this financial 

support. We require a scholarship application to be filled out, along with specific information regarding your 

financial situation and reason for this request for camp assistance. 

 

Applicants are asked to pay the $50 deposit when possible; however, we do understand there are extenuating 

circumstances for each individual case. 

 
Participant’s Name   

 

Birth Date   Gender Male/Female Grade at time of camp   
 

Please circle the week you wish to attend:  

June 25-July 1                        July 2-July 8  July 9 - July 15 July 16 - July 22  

 

Parent/Guardian Name:  Phone:  Cell Phone   

 

Address  City/State/Zip   
 

Number of Family Members  Your Email:   
 

Household Income  $25,000 or less  $25,000-$35,000   $35,000-$50,000  $50,000-$75,000  $75,000 + 

Parish/City    Pastor’s Name    

Family Contribution   (we are asking for at least a $50 contribution) Amount of Scholarship Requested    

*Briefly describe your financial situation. Describe your involvement in your parish? Have you attended camp before and why 
you would like to attend again? Use the back of this page if necessary. 

 
 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature   

 

Deadline for Application: All applications should be received prior to June 20th. Applications after that date will be taken on a case by 
case basis and will be based on available funds. Scholarship funds are limited and we do not guarantee rewarding the full amount 
requested. 

 
Please Submit An Application In Addition To Submitting This Form. 

Please Fax to, 304 -233-8551 or Send in a Physical Copy to, 
Jeane McKeets Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry, Attn: 

Heather Bise, PO Box 230, Wheeling, WV 26003 


